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Due to a variety of reasons, from safety and liability, to HIPAA and operations, Pharmaceutical Reps are not to be permitted to walk through the clinic or other patient areas unattended.  They are definitely not to open or inspect sample cabinets or refrigerators.
 
It is the responsibility of ALL STAFF to ensure that this policy is complied with universally.
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